
From: "Martin, Nancy C" <nancy.martin@oldham.kyschools.us>
Date: October 19, 2023 at 1:24:11 PM CDT
To: "Radford, Jason" <jason.radford@oldham.kyschools.us>
Subject: Re: Have a Great Fall Break!

﻿

Dr. Radford,
     I saw you at the North/Oldham volleyball tournament last night and I just
wanted to say thank you for attending.  It is definitely nice to see you at
games when I know you have so much to do.  Enjoy your break, if you get
one!

Nancy Martin
North Oldham HS
Health/PE/Advanced Fitness

From: Radford, Jason <jason.radford@oldham.kyschools.us>
Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2023 12:28 PM
To: Oldham Co District Staff <oldhamcodiststaff@oldham.kyschools.us>
Subject: Have a Great Fall Break!

Staff,
I just want to wish you a great Fall Break next week. I hope that you are able
to reset and recharge!
Thank you for all that you do for the students of our district. What you do
matters every day and I hope that you know how much I appreciate your hard
work and dedication.



Jason Radford, Ed.D.

Superintendent, Oldham County Schools

6165 W. Highway 146

Crestwood, KY 40014

Phone (502) 241-3500

jason.radford@oldham.kyschools.us
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